
 
 
  
 
8 January 2025  
 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Ref: Football Tournament – Friday, 10 January 2025 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to represent the school in a 
football tournament at Greenbank Sports Academy on Friday, 10 January, weather 
permitting. Please be aware that the event will take place as long as conditions are safe, but 
we will notify you of any changes if the weather forces a cancellation or rescheduling. 
 
Please ensure your child wears appropriate footwear (football boots or suitable indoor 
shoes) and their PE kit for the event.  
 
If your child receives a hot school dinner, a packed lunch will be provided for them on the 
day. If your child brings a packed lunch from home, please ensure it is in a disposable bag 
for ease of disposal after the event. 

 
The tournament will run from 10:30am - 2:30pm, with breaks scheduled throughout the day.  
 
It is essential that your child brings a water bottle to stay hydrated during the tournament. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
Sophie.gibney@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  

 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to an enjoyable event. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss S Gibney 
Class Teacher 
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